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Dear Chair Lively, Vice Chairs Gamba and Levy, and Members of the Committee, 

 

HB 3512 would protect Oregonians’ health, and the health of our natural 

environment. Considering the consequences and externalities they create, forever 

chemicals have no justification. Please follow the other states who have initiated 

bans of these chemicals, and pass HB 3512.  

 

Avi Goldshmidt  

Astoria, OR 


